
 
 
Lockdown is especially hard for some of the most 
vulnerable people in the country. 
Please read this message from the ASC to find out 
how you can help. 

Whilst our Sydney community is in lockdown we are all very concerned about the 
people we support. We have had a flood of calls from people we support asking for 
help because they have lost work. People who wash cars, drive taxis, work in bars 
and as cleaners. People who are casual workers and cannot work from home.  

During the last lockdown we maintained our services remotely, via home delivery 
and in person by appointment. We did not miss one day of supporting people when 
they really needed it.  

During this lockdown and beyond, we will continue.  

To keep our community safe against the highly infectious new strain of Covid-19 we 
are support people with grocery vouchers. Instead of packing and delivering food 
bags, we will give food vouchers, so people have the ability to choose culturally-
appropriate groceries in their own communities. 
 

 

https://secure.asylumseekerscentre.org.au/civicrm/mailing/url?u=1215&qid=636959
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